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Dear Sirs/Madams,  
   
I am emailing as I object to the development of Brooklands Farm .  
   
We are losing so much green land to housing etc development so much for Kent being "the Garden of England" 
when, due to the lack of farm land, we are not able to feed the people who are already living here.   Whitstable is a 
small town that is already losing it's character and will lose more when all the house building along the Thanet Way 
finishes with all those extra residents without more houses being built on our green lands.  What is going to happen 
to all our wildlife?  Will the not too distant future generations have to go to a museum to see foxes, hedgehogs, slow 
worms etc plus all the birds species that will also lose their homes?  
   
Extra people means extra sewage to pollute our sea, more traffic chaos, more large delivery vehicles all adding to 
increased pollution, more pressure on our overcrowded hospitals and GP surgeries and dentists plus other 
healthcare services.  Water is finite so more people means more hosepipe bans in the summer or worse not even 
enough for general use.  Oh why was the water company stopped from building the reservoir all those decades 
ago?   
   
   
Thank you for taking the time to read my respose.  
   
Yours faithfully,  
Mrs B Brown  
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